
The Premier of Ontario

Legislative Building, Queen's Park
Toronto, Ontario M7A IA1 Ontario

tAY 1 9 2016

La premiere ministre de i'Ontario

Iÿdifice de I'Assemblÿe Iÿgislative, Queen's Park
Toronto (Ontario) M7A 1A1

May 13, 2016

His Worship Fred Eisenberger
Mayor
City of Hamilton
71 Main Street West
Second Floor
Hamilton, Ontario
L8P 4Y5

Dear Mayor Eisenberger:

Thank you for your letter informing me of council's resolution regarding physician
recruitment for rural areas. I appreciate your keeping me updated on council's activities.

As this issue falls under the responsibility of the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister
of Health and Long-Term Care, I have sent him a copy of council's resolution. I trust that
the minister will also take council's views into consideration.

Once again, thank you for the information.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Wynne
Premier

c:    The Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins




